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For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty 
through God to the pulling down of strong holds.  2 Corinthians 10:4 

November/December,	2017	
 

Season’s Greetings from the Ledbetters in Ireland! Nita and I love everything about this time of the year 
except the cold! Oh well! Irish cold is not as wintery as it is in the States and so many other places, but the dampness 
really affects you, all the way to the bone! But the Lord is very, very good to us, having called us here, and enabling 
us in every way to minister the word of life to both the sinners and saints of Ireland! 

Three More Baptized. On Sunday, September 17, a Polish man named Pavel 
braved the freezing cold river water to testify that he was no longer Roman Catholic, 
but a believer simply in Jesus Christ according to the Bible! Two weeks later, and in 
even colder water, two more young believers (Stephanie, and Kevin) obeyed our 
Lord’s command to be publically and Scripturally baptized. Amen!  

The 1603 Parallel Irish/English New Testament has finally 
been published and available on Amazon! How do you like that? It 
has the King James Bible text right alongside the Irish text, and is a 
beautiful hardback edition! For more background on the translation 
and how to get your own copy, go to www.TheIrishBible.ie  

Our Annual Light the Night Church Activity is always held in 
place of the wicked October 31st demonic activities of the world! We 
had such good preaching, fun, food, and Christian fellowship as a 

church that you wouldn’t know it was so dark outside! We had 130 of our 
folks in attendance that night! What made this year’s activity so cool was 
the fact that we got to hold the event in our new Activity Building! We have 
been working on it and renovating it, and it was the perfect place for us! 

In closing, Nita and I truly wish a “Nollaig faoi mhaise dui” which 
is Irish for, a very Merry Christmas to you all! May God greatly open 
the hearts and minds of the world to the singular gift that JESUS is. “Seek 
ye the LORD while he may be found, call ye upon him while he is near.” 
(Isaiah 55:6). He is a Gift worth finding! 

WOULD YOU PRAY? 1) For us as a church to experience revival and a great increase in our faith as we hold 
our annual Church Vision Service all day on Sunday Nov 26th; 2) Pray for the folks that we minister the word of 
God to in our Nursing Home Ministry; 3) On Saturday, Dec 9th we as a church we will be singing Christmas songs 
publically in the Ballincollig Shopping Centre; 4) Then on Sunday, Dec 17th is our Christmas Cantata – and we 
want souls to be saved!  5) Pray for our daughter Sarah as she seeks God’s will for her life while attending 
Pensacola Christian College; 6) Pray for these to get saved: Joe P, David S, Kerri M, Timothy C, Allen S, Liam 
O, Rachel B, and Peter D. And lastly, 7) Please keep praying for the following new Christians to grow: William 
L, Mikey C, Chris M, James M., Darlene E, Ben M, and Wesley B. 

God bless and keep you all! We certainly love you in Christ! 
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